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Reception and Years 1, 2 & 3 will 

be swimming on Tuesday.  Please 

don’t forget your kits!   

The following after school clubs are 

running: 

Wednesday – Maths Intervention Year 6, 

Newcastle College & ASPIRE. 

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly.  Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your support this week.  The 

lead inspector was very complimentary about 

the responses, which were overwhelmingly 

very positive. 

 

 

I think before I make choices that affect my health. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Wednesday 6th December 1pm – Christmas Fair (FREE Mulled Wine, Tea/Coffee & Mince Pie 

included in Admission Price) 

Friday 8th December 9.30am – Y1 to Y6 Newcastle College Christmas production 

Thursday 14th December 9.30am – Yr 4,5 & 6 Christmas Play 

Monday 18th December – Christmas Party Day 

Tuesday 19th December 9.30am – KS1 & Yr 3 Christmas Play 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Lunch Day 

Tuesday 19th December 3.30pm-5.30pm – Christmas Movie Night 

Wednesday 20th December 10am– EYFS Christmas Performance at the Cathedral 

Friday 22nd December 1pm – The Panto Company production of Cinderella 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be NO Out of School Club 

on Friday 8th December due to staff 

training. 
 

 

EYFS will be visiting the farm on Friday 15th 

December.  Please remember to pay for the 

trip online. Thank you. 

If you are doing any Christmas shopping online from Amazon please remember to access the site 

via the link on the school website to help us earn funds. Thank you. 
 

 

Remember our non-uniform day on Friday 1st 

December.  Donations of bottles (beer, wine, 

spirits, juice) requested. 

 

Please join the Bible Society and school in 

taking on #AdventChallenge!  Each day you 

will receive three biblically-inspired challenges 

which are simple, practical and child-friendly.  

Just sign up at https://www.biblesociety.org.uk 

and join us on our journey. Thank you. 

 

All EYFS parents are invited to join us in 

school on Wednesday 6th December at 

9.10am for a Tapestry workshop. 

All parents are invited to join us at our first 

Advent Service on Wednesday 29th November 

at 2.30pm. 

 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/

